
   CITY OF WASHINGTON, ILLINOIS 
Public Works Committee Agenda Communication 

Meeting Date:  April 3, 2023 

Prepared By:  Dennis Carr, P.E. – City Engineer 

Agenda Item:  Bid Award –Ditch Grading 

Explanation:  Staff solicited bids for the regrading and shaping of the ditches in the Felkers and 
Beverly Manor Subdivisions.  

A bid opening took place on March 30, 2023 at 1 PM at City Hall with two bids submitted. 

Krumholz Brothers Stark Excavating 
 DITCH GRADING CONTRACTOR 1 CONTRACTOR 2 

PAY ITEM UNIT QUANTITY UNIT PRICE TOTAL UNIT PRICE TOTAL 
DITCH SHAPING LF 8900 $16.85 $149,965.00 $16.70 $148,630.00 

Totals $149,965.00 $148,630.00 

Fiscal Impact: Staff included $40,000 in FY 22-23 Estimated Actuals and have budgeted $160,000 in 
the FY 23-24 budget for ditch grading.  

Recommendation Summary:  Staff recommends awarding the bid to Stark Excavating for an amount 
not to exceed $160,000.  

Action Requested:   Approval to award the reshaping contract to Stark Excavating to perform the 
ditch shaping for a not to exceed amount of $160,000. 


